LEGAL NOTICE
TOWN OF SOUTH WINDSOR
Proposed Rates for the Miscellaneous Industrial User Geners

Pursuant to Chapter 103 Sections 7-245 through 7-255 of the Connecticut General Statutes, notice is
hereby given that the South Windsor Water Pollution Control Authority will hold a Public Hearing on
Wednesday, November 3, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. at the South Windsor Water Pollution Control Facility
located at 1 Vibert Road, South Windsor, Connecticut to establish a $100 permit fee and a $100 annual
renewal fee for the Miscellaneous iddustrial User General Permit.

Copies of said proposed rates are available for review in the Town Clerk’s Office in the Town Hall, 1540
Sullivan Avenue, South Windsor, Connecticut. At this hearing, interested persons may appear and be
heard, and written comments by the public will be received.

Thomas Ruby, Chairman
Water Poliution Control Authority



NOTICE

,I)sw-
The South Windsor Water Pollution Control Authority, at its Regular Meeting on Tuesday,
October 5, 2021, adopted the Miscellaneous Industrial User General Permit Policy and proposed
a $100 Miscellaneous Industrial Permit application fee and a $100 annual renewal fee. The WPCA
will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, November 3, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. at the South Windsor
Water Pollution Control Facility located at 1 Vibert Road, South Windsor, Connecticut to establish
said fees for the Miscellaneous Industrial User General Permit.
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